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02/10/2022
Dear Sir/Madam,
As Board Members of the Second District Police Business Association, we invite you to join our mission of serving the men and women in blue who patrol the area that your business or residence is located, District Two.

We are a now a non-profit, 501C3 dedicated group of business owners, neighborhood & church leaders who feel that an involved citizenry is our best solution to the social and bureaucratic problems that challenge our police district.  The Board mission is:

· Promoting a closer working relationship between the business community and the police

· Recognize individual police officers for excellence in their profession

· Demonstrate business support of the police and their important work in the community

· Undertake programs and events which educate the membership about police work, its importance to the community, and how the members can effectively assist in this effort

We are currently conducting our 2022 Membership Drive and hope that you will join us. Your support will help fund the Second District Awards Luncheon, Educational Grant Scholarships, Officer of the Month Awards, maintenance and supplies for Dist. Two police bicycles and substations. Additionally, supplemental equipment and Holiday gifts are provided to each officer.    
Please consider joining in our mission by completing the application and returning it.

Membership Testimonial
It’s that time of year that my business is getting renewal notices for the various organizations that we have belonged to for many years.  With the ongoing COVID shutdowns and slow business activity I will be very selective who I re-join in 2021.  However, I will be joining the Second District Business Association!  I recently had a rash of thefts from my property in our small industrial park.  I reached out to Captain Marks and told her about the recent activity.  Within a week the police department had a mobile camera system at a nearby intersection recording those passing by.  I also have seen a significant increase in patrol activity through our industrial park.  I attribute that to Captain Marks making her staff of young officers aware of our existence and the problems we have been experiencing.  I’m certain that those that have been plaguing our business park with thefts are aware of the increased police presence as well!  I proudly display my membership decals on the entrance to my building!
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Sincerely,
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Mr. Joe Barbaglia, President


                  Captain Christi Marks 
Second District Business Association

                 Commander, District Two
Second District Police Business Association                             3157 Sublette  St. Louis, MO  63139

  (314)-444-0171

